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31st January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 3rd March, we will be celebrating World Book Day! As part of this, we are asking that 
the children come to school on this day dressed as their favourite character from a book! They 
may also bring in their favourite books to share with others. This year, each year group will be 
studying and celebrating a loved children’s author, however their costume does not have to reflect 
a book written by them. 
 
 

EYFS/Year 1 and 2 Julia Donaldson 

Year 3 and 4 Anthony Browne 

Year 5 and 6 Roald Dahl and David Walliams 
 
 
During the day, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a number of reading related 
activities, as well as exciting virtual author workshops! The World Book Day tokens will be given 
out to each child, enabling them to purchase a £1 book. As it is the 25th anniversary of World Book 
Day, many supermarkets and bookshops will be participating in this, including our local 
Waterstones.  
 
There will also be a competition to find the most extreme reader! This involves the children 
bringing in photos of themselves reading in the most unusual places. Any entries can be emailed 
to the office (office@ryeprimary.co.uk) or myself (kbrunton@ryeprimary.co.uk). Please ensure you 
put the subject as ‘Extreme Reader’, and add the class name your child belongs to.  
 
 
We look forward to celebrating and sharing our love of books. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Brunton 
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